
THE~\i"ii îc'as -Th'e Soiree Comrnittee will be pleased
to re'cive frotil menibers, as soon as convenient, the titles of any papers
which they- may wisbi to re id before the Club doring the coming winter,
and at the saine timie an intimation as to the time which wvill be niost
conveiiient.

C.ASroRoIAGIA~ -The Editor begs to cail the attention of readers
Of the 0OrrAWvANîuxs1 to tbic advertisement of tie above wvork
on the last page of the cover. Th'is wvork is by Mr. Horace T. Martin,
of tlhe Montre:îl Natural 1listory Society, wbo gave us the pleasure of
bis cornpany at our Sprinig Excursion to Butternut Grove iii 1889, and
spoke so accep-.ably to tbe members of the Club. Mr. Martin lias
made a niost careful study of his subject, and lias biad ))eculiar facîlities

for geuîing information. I-le is a pleasing wvriter, and we fcel sure that
all wbo obtain bis work will be satisfied.

Ti GEOLOGICAL Sociv'UX 0F AMfBRCA.-Prof. H. L. Faircbild,
of Rochester, N. Y., Secretary of the Geological Society of An-irica,
lias sent tbe foll< wing notice to the Fellows of tbat society with reference
to the next meeting In respîonse to a cordial invitatijn froni the
Royal Sol-iety of Canada and tbe Canadian Geological Society to tbis
Society to hold its next nieetiing iii Ottawa, the Council lias determined
that the fifth 'vinter meeting shall be beld in the City of Ottawa, begin-
ning December 2Sth, 1892."

As3 a large nuniber of the mnembers of our Club take a deep) interest
in geological maters, professionally and otherwvis-,, it is anticipated that
the geologists frorn aIl parts of tlie North American Continent wbo ivili
be present on tbat occasion wiIl meet wvitli a hearty reception at the
hands of our inembers. Ottawa possesses sufficient attractions and
interest in geology to make this meeting one of the miost successful
ever beld.

Papers bearing on the geology and liistory of various parts of this
Continent wvill be read, the discussions of wbîcb wvili doubtless be bath
profitable and interesting.
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